
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 38 
Tuesday, 16 February 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Modesto’s will remain open for business, and 

not closed as earlier reported. The Canteen will resume services to staff and 

caddies tomorrow after the Canteen has been fully sanitized and disinfected. 

 

Sports activity at the Club will continue under strict Standard Operating 

Procedures (SOP) as previously advised. 

 

The Kitchen, Main Lounge, and the Men’s Bar will be closed until 25 February 

2021. 

 

The members of staff in close contact with C21s will all undergo COVID-19 tests 

tomorrow. They will self-quarantine until 24 February 2021 after undertaking a 

second test before returning to work on 25 February 2021. 

 

Members and staff are constantly reminded that if you have been in close contact 

with anyone that has tested positive or has any symptoms of the virus, i.e. high 

fever, dry cough, sore throat, or any unusual aches and pains please get yourself 

tested immediately, and self-quarantine at home for 10 days. Remember, even 

though you may have tested negative, it does not mean that you are in the clear. 

Always be on the lookout for symptoms and stay healthy for yourself, and your 

family. 

 

We continue to assure Members that as a daily standard operating procedure 

(SOP), all areas of the Club are sanitized, disinfected, and cleaned. Your health 

and safety is our main concern, please be careful, wash your hands frequently, 

wear a face mask, and practice physical distancing. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Club, stay healthy, and stay safe. 
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